
Eastern Michigan University Symphony Orchestra

Application for Concerto/Aria Competition
Sunday, November 14, 2021

Pease Auditorium

This application is to be emailed to Prof. Hutchinson (chutch10@emich.edu) by
3pm on November 1, 2021.

Name___________________________Inst./Voice_____________________

Email
Address______________________________Phone_____________________

Student number________________ Year in school__________________

Major____________________________Minor_________________________

Number of credits being taken Fall Term, 2021 _________________

Composition (include movements)________________________________

Composer_____________________ Publisher_________________________

Orchestra score and parts available from_______________________
(Must be a U.S. publisher or U.S. agent)

Cost of the rental:_______ (If more than $500, the student must
pay the balance.)

Length of work being performed (minutes)________________________

Accompanist ____________________________________________________

Indicate if you need to perform early or late in the
competition________ [The competition begins at 2 p.m. and has
often run till 5 p.m.]

Signature of EMU applied teacher________________________________

Reminders:
Please enclose or attach $20 for the application fee. Checks
should be made out to Eastern Michigan University.

See competition guidelines for further information.
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